
7th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We wanted to say a warm thank you to our whole school community who took time to register their thoughts about

our school through the Ofsted Parent View website.

We’ve been made aware by a number of parents that many of our school community spent time writing comments

and feedback for the Academy through the parent view website. Unfortunately these comments are not shared

with us for feedback.

However, as part of our ongoing commitment to improve the outcomes for each and every child here at the Atlantic

Academy we would like to hear from you on how you think we are doing and wish to receive this feedback through

our Aspirations Trust survey.

The primary goal of our parent surveys is to collect and understand parental opinions, perspectives, attitudes and

perceptions towards the academy. The students are also completing a similar survey before the half-term to

provide us with a student perspective that will allow us to understand the key issues they are facing, and how

these issues may have changed over the course of the last two years.

The link for the survey can be found here: https://forms.gle/a945gsVkf88dWBir9 and should take a few minutes to

complete. If you have more than one child you are very welcome to complete a survey for each child if you believe

that your answers might differ.

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey, we look forward to your feedback.

Kind Regards

Miss Heppell - Principal
Atlantic Academy Primary School

Mrs Bishop  - Principal
Atlantic Academy Secondary School
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